
Happenings

Fourth Grade

In Science, Mrs.
Centeno’s class
learned the
connection between
sound and vibration.
They experimented
how far a whisper can
travel. 

Interventionists

Our friends have been working
hard on growing their reading
levels, building their fluency &
confidence, and love of reading.

Special Education

Herrman
December

Ms. Sprain’s
friends have been
working on
nonfiction reading.
They practiced
taking notes and
creating posters to
share! Here’s a
look at the process
they used to
create their
presentations or
posters!

Step one: Read 2 books and take notes. Step two: Turn the notes into full sentences.
Step three: Organize information and create posters! 



Second Grade

Second Graders
have been

learning about
Nonfiction

writing by making
How-to stories.
Mrs. Jungmann

used their
directions to
make Peanut

Butter and Jelly
Sandwiches. Too
bad that many of

the students
forget to add

using a plate or a
knife.

Third Grade

In Science, Mrs. Pingel’s class learned about
what kind of animals there might be in the
future. The students created their own
futuristic animals.

First Grade

First Graders have been traveling the world
learning about how other countries celebrate

the holidays! Each trip they got to see real
pictures of beautiful decorations, festivities,
traditions, and the unique foods from each

country. Students even got to put together a
special souvenir that represents an important

holiday symbol. They’ve traveled to Canada,
Germany, Mexico, and England. Next week, we
will be finishing up our Worldwide Round Trip

to the countries of Sweden and Italy. It has
been an unforgettable journey so far and the

kids are really enjoying all the knowledge they
are gaining from this experience. 


